
Please make sure that people with intellectual, cognitive, developmental or other disabilities have a 
trusted person with them in the hospital, or other medical settings. 
My brother, though a senior citizen, has the mental capacity of a typical three-year-old. He also has the 
fear and emotional needs of child, too. Please don't force people like him to be alone in a scary 
medical situation. Thank you for your compassion and wisdom. 
 
Barbara E. Berger 
5005 SW Mitchell ST, Unit 6 
Portland, Oregon 97221 
 
 


